
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

WEEKLY BULLETIN 
Sunday 23rd June 2024 

 
Weekly Collection:  

£823.65 
 

Online/Card Machine  
£97.50 

 
Popes Collection 

£160.00 
 

 

Thank you for your 
continued support 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
                          

 

WEEKLY 

          SCHEDULE 

 

Liturgy of the Word  

Monday: 10am  

Tuesday: 7pm 

Wednesday: 10am 

Thursday:  7pm 

Friday: 10am 

 

Mass 

Saturday: 7.00pm 

(Vigil) 

Sunday: 10am

 

 

Down and Connor Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes We hope that there will be over 

300 pilgrims from across the Diocese traveling in July, over 60 young adults and 40 

volunteer staff are part of this year’s pilgrimage.  We are delighted that over 20 pilgrims 

requiring medical and personal care will stay in the Accueil Notre Dame with our care 

team. This return to a larger pilgrimage brings with it its own challenge, as it draws more 

significantly on our pilgrimage fund.  Not only do we subsidise the fares of those pilgrims 

who require significant care and support to travel, we also provide support for the 

volunteers and significant support to enable the young people to travel, to provide that 

care and support.  Like everyone else we have noticed the increased costs associated with 

travel and in getting the materials we require while in Lourdes and in administering the 

pilgrimage. For this reason, we will leave a box out for donations during Masses.  You can 

add your name to the sheet on the table and your names will be brought with us to 

Lourdes and included in our Masses and prayers each day.   

We also leave them at the Grotto with our petitions. 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED 
Christopher Maguire 
Kathleen Murray 
Ceceila McKavanagh  Month’s Mind Mass Sunday 30th June at 10am 
ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME 
Dan McAreavey   Anniversary Mass Sunday 23rd June at 10am 
Gerard Maye   Anniversary Mass Thursday 27th June at 7pm 
Thomas John McCartan (16) 
Mary Mallon 
Rose McConaghy              
Johnny McCavigan 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
                          
 
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
                               
 
 
 

Weekly Schedule Monday 24th June – Sunday 30th June 24 
 

Monday           Mass at 10am 
Tuesday Mass at 7pm 
Wednesday      Mass at 10am Adoration from 10am – 6pm 
Thursday Mass at 7pm 
Friday              Liturgy of the Word with Communion 10am 
Saturday Mass at 7pm 
Sunday  Mass at 10am 

 
We welcome Fr Declan back to a very busy week ahead.  

We have a few special Masses during the week.  

Parishioners are very welcome to join all of the Masses. 

Monday 24th June 2024 We welcome the Pupils from 

St.Patrick’s and St.Mary’s Primary school’s for a special Mass 

for the Primary 7 children.  Everyone Welcome. 

Tuesday 25th June 2024 We will have a special Mass for Mrs 

McAtarsney retiring after 24 years in St Mary’s Primary School, 

you are very welcome to join. 

Wednesday 26th June 2024 Mrs Magee is retiring from St 

Patrick’s Primary School after 32 years of teaching.  We will 

have a special Mass for her on Wednesday at 10am.  We 

welcome all past pupils, parents, friends and parishioners.   

Parish Draw Congratulations to this month’s winners. 

1st Prize  Ann McCartan  £500 

2nd Prize David McDowell   £100 

3rd Prize  Norin Murray  £50 

Promoters Prize Mary Barrett  £50 
Thank you for your continued support.  Our next Draw will 
be on Wednesday 17th July after 10am Mass.  Tickets £5 per 
month. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

MINISTRY OF WELCOME 
Baptisms: Please email the office for a booking form and more details. Baptisms take place the 1st 
and 3rd Sunday of the month directly after 11am Mass and on Thursday evenings at 6pm. At least 
one month’s notice is required, during which parents meet with a member of our Baptismal Team 
and the family attends the 11am Sunday Mass weekly, prior to the Baptism. Families must also be 
present at 11am Mass on the morning their child receives the sacrament and be ready to begin 
immediately after Mass. If families are unable to complete the preparation or attend Mass, the 
Baptism will be rebooked to a time when they can.  
Weddings: Couples must contact Fr Declan six months before the date of their wedding to arrange 
to complete the necessary paperwork. Couples are also required to attend a pre-marriage course. A 
Wedding Mass is only offered to those who attend Mass in their parish weekly during the six-month 
notice of marriage period.  
 

 

                     
 


